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Excellence: everyone, everywhere, every day. 

Personal Development

Year 1 Lowry Trip 

Last week, Year 1 had a wonderful visit to The Lowry. This half term in history

and art, the children have been learning about Lowry and discussing what his

pictures tell us about life during the Industrial Revolution. 

Whilst on the trip, the children visited the art gallery which displays some of

Lowry's art work. They were able to identify pictures of his that were familiar to

them and focused on some of his portraits. They also took part in an art

workshop where they drew and painted their own self-portraits. 



Pupil Leadership

Excellence: everyone, everywhere, every day. 

The Junior Safety Officers held their first meeting last week to discuss how they

can help keep the Ashdene community safe. The children all had lots of

knowledge about how to keep safe and wanted to share this with everyone in

the school newsletter. 

Watch out over the year for the Junior Safety Officers' top safety tips! 

Junior Safety Officers



We have recently contracted Roberts Bakery to supply fresh bread for our mid-

morning school toast. Our Finance Team seized the opportunity to negotiate a

marketing photo of the team enjoying the toast in exchange for a reduced rate

to supply the bread to school. 

Roberts Bakery may use the photographs in their promotional materials to

schools. We are really proud of our Finance Team using marketing to save

money!

Finance Team

Excellence: everyone, everywhere, every day. 



Excellence: everyone, everywhere, every day. 

Mental Health Ambassadors

Mental Health Ambassadors turned the school yellow last Thursday in support of

'Hello Yellow' to raise funds for Young Minds. Ambassadors spread some

playground positivity at lunchtime, encouraging children to write inspiring

messages to post around school, on top of organising a very busy and successful

bake sale, which raised a fantastic £461! 

 

Thank you so much to the parents and grandparents who helped out and to

everyone for your very generous donations - we were overwhelmed with cakes!

So much so, that we will be holding another cake sale in aid of Young Minds on

MONDAY 21st October. This will be held after school on the KS2 playground.

Everything will be priced at either 50p or £1 - please bring change!

 



Anti-Bullying Ambassadors

Over the coming week, the Anti-Bullying Pupil Leadership Team will be meeting

to begin plans for Anti-Bullying Week, which is taking place from Monday 11th to

Friday 15th November. The theme of the week will be ‘Choose Respect’.

 

The Anti-Bullying Pupil Leadership Team from last year helped create this

wonderful poster, which is now displayed in all classrooms across the school. The

poster is aimed at raising awareness of bullying and defining what it is.

 

Excellence: everyone, everywhere, every day. 



Excellence: everyone, everywhere, every day. 

Active Ambassadors

Sport

Well done to 4I for being the KS2 Active Class of the Week with 116 extra active

minutes.

Our pupil leaders Isabella and Georgia, who are part of the Digital Leaders team,

went to Year 1 last week to teach their online safety lesson. The children learnt

about ownership and the importance of not copying someone else’s work from a

digital platform. 

They both did a fantastic job and Year 1 loved having them as their computing

teachers!

Digital Leaders



Excellence: everyone, everywhere, every day. 

Year 2 Little Champions Festival

Boys Football

On Thursday 10th October, the Ashdene Year 5/6 football team attended their

second league event. They played three matches in total with the first against

Alderley Edge. It could not have been closer with many chances and the game

ended 0:0. The second game against Lacey Green finished 4:1 to Ashdene and the

third was a close affair with Gorsey snatching a winner in the dying seconds to

make it 2:1. Everyone played with passion, confidence and respect.

 

Jack and Jacob (Year Six)

Active Ambassadors

Last week, Year 2 were invited to Wilmslow High School to take part in a Little

Champions Festival!

The children put their agility, balance, coordination and speed to the test in a

range of different activities! 

The children came back with huge smiles, certificates and a feeling of pride.

Well done! Thank you for representing Ashdene so well and taking our RESPECT

values out into the community.



Year 2

This Week In Pictures

Excellence: everyone, everywhere, every day. 

Year 1

Reception



Year 5 Year 6

This Week In Pictures
Year 3 Year 4

Excellence: everyone, everywhere, every day. 



Well done 3D on their

 impressive attendance last week!

Attend.  Achieve. Succeed.

Excellence: everyone, everywhere, every day. 

Well done RB  and 3B on their

 impressive attendance last week!



Excellence: everyone, everywhere, every day. 

Reading Leaderboard

PE and Swimming
This week is the final week of swimming for children this year. 

Next week, children should come to school wearing their PE kits on the

following days:



In lessons, children require the following equipment in their pencil cases:

 

Pencil

Whiteboard pen

Whiteboard rubber 

Ruler

Glue stick 

Pink editing pen

Scissors

 

This equipment will be provided by school if the termly stationery payment has

been made. 

 

We ask that children do not bring additional items that are not on the list above

as these can become a distraction in lessons. If any additional items are required,

school will provide these as needed. 

 

Stationery

Excellence: everyone, everywhere, every day. 



PTA Movie Night

Excellence: everyone, everywhere, every day. 

For more details please head to the PTA website and book your tickets. 

 

 https://www.pta-events.co.uk/ashdeneprimaryschoolpta/index.cfm?event=shop



Excellence: everyone, everywhere, every day. 

The PTA are also selling their Spooky Sweetie Cones for collection on Friday 25th

October. These are available to buy from the PTA website using the same link as

above. 

 

Please note that the last day for ordering is Sunday 20th October at 8pm.

Unfortunately, no exceptions will be made to purchase tickets/items after this

time.

 

New Parents in Reception or throughout the school year groups must register on

the PTA events website first before being allowed to purchase. 

 

Sweetie Cones



Clay Creators

Please see the YouTube video link and direct web

link to the booking page for the club  

http://go.claycreators.com/claycityassembly

https://booking.claycreators.com/bookings/course-info/1566

Clay Creators returns to Ashdene for HT2 Wednesdays 3.30-4.30pm for Years 1 - 6

Excellence: everyone, everywhere, every day. 

Computer Club will be Coding with Minecraft every Wednesday from 6th

November to 18th December. Wednesdays 3.30pm-4.30pm for Years 1 - 6. Please

see the link below if you wish to sign your child up. 

 

https://app.joinin.online/#/app/joinin/organisation/shop/week%20calendar/14
00/4b3c2497-2226-402e-a8d9-bd3e2acae9d1
 

Computer Xplorers

https://app.joinin.online/#/app/joinin/organisation/shop/week%20calendar/1400/4b3c2497-2226-402e-a8d9-bd3e2acae9d1


Sewing club has been buzzing with KS2 children who are keen to learn new

skills. We have made a variety of projects, some which the children have

designed or requested. It is a lovely way to wind down from a day at school,

improving fine motor skills and feeling relaxed.

If you have any questions, please email: thesewingcoach@gmail.com

Here is the link to sign up for sewing club in HT2.

 

https://tinyurl.com/45ddtrd9
 

Excellence: everyone, everywhere, every day. 

Bonjour! My name is Tania Moinian and I am a licensee and teacher for La Jolie

Ronde, a company that has been at the forefront of Modern Language teaching

since 1983.

I am pleased to announce that Key Stage 2 French Club will continue to run

every Thursday 3.30pm-4.30pm from Thursday 7th November 2024 to Thursday

12th December 2024. 

*Please note that there will be no French Club in the last week of each half term.

The cost is £7 per lesson plus £16 for the course book. The book includes a media

app from which you can access all the La Jolie Ronde audio materials and is a

requirement of the course. The book is only required for new starters.

The total cost for the term is £84 (12 lessons) + £16 (book). 

If your child is interested in joining the French Club, please contact me with the

following information to secure a place: 

Child’s name, year group (Years 3-6), any medical conditions or allergies, email

address and contact number

Places are limited so will be allocated on a first come, first served basis.

Tania Moinian 

Email: madamemoinian@outlook.com                 Mob: 07870 262215

Sewing Club

French Club

https://app.joinin.online/#/app/joinin/organisation/shop/week%20calendar/1400/4b3c2497-2226-402e-a8d9-bd3e2acae9d1


Excellence: everyone, everywhere, every day. 

For availability please email Mark at markhallett@sky.com

Drama Club



Excellence: everyone, everywhere, every day. 

 Parent Lunch
If you would like to attend the Year  4 parent lunch on Thursday 14th November,

please book a place by emailing your food choice from the menu below to

admin@ashdene.cheshire.sch.uk.

(please note this is an invite for parents to experience the new school meal

provision; there is no charge) 

The deadline for booking a place is Wednesday 30th October  at 4PM - no orders

can be accepted after this date.

MENU
Traditional All Day Breakfast 

All Day Veggie Breakfast (V)

Jacket Potato & Fillings (V) (GF) - please select - cheese, beans or Tuna mayo

(vegan cheese available)

Soft Roll with a Choice of Fillings - cheese, tuna or ham (vegan cheese available)

Water Bottles 
Your child should have a bottle of water each day. A named bottle with a sports

cap or integral straw is best. Water only please (no juice). This bottle will need to

be taken home each day and cleaned/refilled.

PE Kit 
As per the school uniform policy, the transition period for new uniform does not

apply to PE kit. We are aware that there have been some supply issues with

branded items. With this in mind, we expect to see all pupils in the new correct

PE kit by half term. Please see the uniform policy link below.

https://www.ashdene.cheshire.sch.uk/serve_file/27027116

Polite Notices
Teacher Led Clubs
A reminder that teacher led clubs do not run the first and last week of each half
term.
Monday 21st - Friday 25th November and Monday 4th - Friday 8th October
(KS1 and KS2 Morning Sports / KS1 and KS2 Craft / Yoga / Choir / Netball and KS1
Music)



Excellence: everyone, everywhere, every day. 

Picture News

Wednesday 16th October -  Parents’ Evening

Thursday 17th October - Parents’ Evening

Monday 21st October - Cake Sale 3.30-4.30pm KS2 Playground

Thursday 24th October - Year 5 Parent Lunch 11.30am

Thursday 24th October - PTA Movie Night

Friday 25th October - School closes for Half Term 1

Monday 4th November - Inset Day

Tuesday 5th November - School reopens for Half Term 2

Monday 11th November - Individual School Photos

Thursday 14th November - Year 4 Parent Lunch

Key Dates



Excellence: everyone, everywhere, every day. 

Community News
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Contact Us

Ashdene Primary School,

Thoresway Road, 

Wilmslow, 

Cheshire

SK9 6LJ

Tel: 01625 917 335

Email: admin@ashdene.cheshire.sch.uk
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